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Traffic and Pedestrian Configuration -  

 Traffic will be redirected on Wewatta St. between 16th St. and 19th St. to one lane in 
each direction beginning March 5, 2010. RTD bus stops will be relocated to 
accommodate the changed traffic pattern. Traffic will remain in this configuration for 
a couple of years. There will be signage to direct traffic and bus patrons. 

 Pedestrians going from the Millennium Bridge to Wewatta along 16th St. will be 
directed to the south side starting March 12th; the sidewalk on the north side will be 
closed. 

 

Other activities over the next 2 weeks will include:  

 Barrier will be placed along Wewatta St. to protect the traveling public  

 Removal of light poles on the west side of Wewatta St. 

 Relocate construction fencing to curb line along 16th St. from the Millennium Bridge 
through Wewatta St.  

 Concrete removal on the west side of Wewatta St. 

 Pumping of ground water and bus facility excavation will begin mid-March 

 Shoring wall at the LRT will continue 

 Relocation of Wewatta St. utilities 
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